
 

 

 

 

AUGUST 2021 

OUR SCHEME ACTUARY IS CHANGING  
 
The Trustee have recently undertaken a review of their 

actuarial adviser and are pleased to announce the 

appointment of a new Scheme Actuary, Martin Potter. 

 

Martin is a Partner of Hymans Robertson and Fellow of 

the Institute and Faculty of Actuaries with over 25 

years’ actuarial experience. He has extensive experience 

of advising trustees of large pension schemes with 

financial services sponsors.  

 

Martin and his actuarial team at Hymans Robertson will 

be working closely with the Trustee, ZPen team and 

other advisers to ensure the continued smooth running 

of the ZPen Scheme.  

 

As Scheme Actuary Martin takes over from the previous Scheme Actuary Susanna Morran (Barnett 

Waddingham) as joint data controller under the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 
 
Should you require any further information, please contact the team by email (zpenteam@uk.zurich.com). 
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